
Cherry, Brian K 

12/13/2010 3:13:42 PM 

pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Sunil 2009 Gas Matters letters

Here's an incoming.

We've heard that the Chronicle is going to run an article tomorrow that speaks to a letter Sunil sent to 
PG&E on February 13, 2009. Attached is our response to the 2/13/2009 letter. If I can find Sunil's 
original letter, I will pass it along.

From: Garber, Stephen (Law)

Sent: Nonday, December 13, 2010 3:09 PN

Cherry, Brian K; Horner, Trina; Stock, William; I Redacted 
Carter, Glen E;| Redacted

Sunil 2009 Gas Natters letters

Jkauss, KentTo:

Wilson, Nichelle (Law);| Redacted JSB Responder GroupCc:

Subject:

Here is our response to Sunil's 2/13/09 letter to Glen. I will have my secretary send a pdf of 2-13 letter 
since I can't quickly find it.
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